
June 2019 Newsletter SHOP CLOSURE 
On Saturday 29th June 2019 Andrew will be       

Ordained as a Deacon in the  

Church of England.  

The shop will remain closed on this day.  

 

Many of you will know that I am shortly to   

become the Rev Andrew Bevan following 

three years of training to become a vicar. I 

will be undertaking my duties with the church 

on a voluntary basis and will continue to own 

and operate Brundall Home Hardware    

alongside Alison and with the support of our 

team of colleagues. The Ordination service 

will take place in Norwich Cathedral at 

10.30am on the 29th June and as a result the 

shop will be closed to permit my family,     

colleagues and friends to have the             

opportunity to join me at this special time.  

We are clearly very sorry if this temporary 

closure causes any inconvenience and we 

will be back open on Monday 1st July 2019.  

I have been heartened by the very many 

words of support and encouragement that I 

have received from our customers and 

friends over the past three years. I feel     

supported and encouraged both in my work 

at the shop and in the new role that I will be 

undertaking as a Minister in the church.  

I have been delighted to train locally      

alongside a wonderful group of people who 

will also be Ordained at the same time as me.  

I also know that many have held me and my 

family in their prayers as I have moved towards 

Ordination day. I am very grateful for this prayer 

support.  

The picture above shows the panels from my 

Ordination Stole which has been made for me 

and depicts the scene at St Benet ’ s Abbey.  I 

will be wearing this on the day. The service of 

Ordination is open for all to attend and you will 

be most welcome to join us. Please accept my 

apologies if I do not get the opportunity to speak 

to you on the day personally.  

      Andrew... 



Cycling to the shops.... 

16th June 2019 
Hardware shops make an ideal 

choice to visit when seeking out 

the perfect Father ’ s Day Gift.  

 

We are basically a shop full of 

items which may provide the      

perfect gift this Father’ s  Day. We 

have a wide selection of tools, DIY 

items, gardening products and car 

care solutions. All of which can 

come in very handy. But we also 

stock a good selection of cards for 

the special day, 

men ’ s gift ideas 

and did you know 

that Yankee    Can-

dle also have can-

dles specifically 

scented for men? 

Another gift idea is a National  

Garden Gift Card. Perfect if your 

Dad lives some distance way. 

These are easily posted and can 

be used in most garden centres up 

and down the country. We have a  

number of exciting card designs in 

store. So which one will you 

choose?  

We are living in an age when most people are thinking about 

their impact on the environment. One of the ways to help   

reduce pollution and to keep the cost of travelling down is to 

either walk or cycle.  

We know that many customers do use a bicycle around the 

village and that there are very few places to secure this when 

you visit the shops. We have now installed a cycle stand on 

our car park area which can be used by anyone visiting the 

village centre. This is made of high quality materials, filled 

with stone and soil and then planted, which is a long way of 

saying that the stand is somewhat heavy and is unlikely to be 

stolen with your bike attached to it. So please do feel free to 

use this cycle stand when visiting the centre of Brundall.  

Should you need any cycling spares your friendly hardware 

store keeps a range of the basics, including puncture repair 

kits, inner tubes, tyres, pumps, lights, locks and a selection of 

sundry items.   

Please feel free to use our new cycle stand.  



 

Care for your roses... 
At this time of year we have many customers coming in and 

asking about various treatments for their roses.  

Rose Clear is a product which has been around for many 

years but like many pesticides the composition of the product 

has had to change. However, Rose Clear remains a useful 

tool for protecting your roses against rust and aphid            

infestations.  

To build up the strength of your rose 

bushes it is advisable to feed them with 

a good quality fertiliser. We carry a number of options including Top Rose, a 

pellet style feed which is slowly absorbed into the soil. We also stock a    

liquid feed for quicker absorption. 

 

You will also find some rather lovely, patio, standard  
and  climbing roses in the garden centre.  

 

It is the month of June, the month 

of leaves and roses, when pleasant 

sights salute the eyes and pleasant 

scents the noses. 
Nathaniel Parker Willis 

 

Summer ’ s  

Here 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Visit your local garden centre 



How to contact us? 
Telephone 01603 714341 

Email info@brundallpetandgardencentre.co.uk 

www.brundallpetandgardencentre.co.uk 

www.facebook.com/brundallhomehardware 

We are open 8.30am to 5.30pm Monday to Saturday. Closed Sunday and Public Holidays.   

Free local delivery on purchases over £15.  

Subject to availability of delivery driver and weather conditions. 

July Newsletter 

We have produced a newsletter every month now 

for over 5 years. We have decided that this July we 

will not be able to produce a newsletter due to the 

commitment of Andrew ’ s Ordination and a       

subsequent holiday. Please accept our apologies for 

our decision not to write a newsletter in July and we 

hope to resume normal operations in August.  

 

Summer Optimism 

 

Hoping for some long 

warm summer days and 

the opportunity to eat al 

fresco. The starting point 

maybe a BBQ. In store 

you will find a selection 

of BBQ fuels, lighter   

fluids and disposable 

BBQ ’ s.  

 

 

Looking for somewhere to sit and enjoy the long 

summer evenings. Ask for a free copy of our   

summer furniture brochure.  


